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Thank you for your kind donations 

and sponsor money.  They will all be 

put to great use. 

Don’t forget our Advent Mass on Friday 

25
th
 November at 2pm where we will be 

blessing the wreath.  All welcome. 

Parking available in the school yard. 

 

A reminder of the important dates for your diary. 

Friday 25
th
 November 2pm – Advent Mass  

Thursday 1
st
 December 2.15pm – 1

st
 Advent Liturgy 

Wednesday 7
th
 December 1pm – Christmas Fair (don’t forget to wear your Christmas jumpers 

to school that day!) 

Thursday 8
th
 December 2.15pm – 2

nd
 Advent Liturgy 

Wednesday 14
th
 December – Christmas Dinner Day 

Thursday 15
th
 December 9.30am – Y4, Y5 &Y6 Christmas Performance 

Thursday 15
th
 December 12-1pm - Carol Singing at Eldon Square for Marie Curie 

Thursday 15
th
 December 2.15pm – 3

rd
 Advent Liturgy 

Monday 19
th
 December – Christmas Party Day (wear your best party clothes to school!) 

Monday 19
th
 December 7pm – Carols by Candlelight at St Mary’s Cathedral 

Tuesday 20
th
 December 9.30am – EYFS Wriggly Nativity 

Wednesday 21
st
 December 9.30am – Y1, Y2 &Y3 Christmas Performance 

Wednesday 21
st
 December 2.15pm – 4

th
 Advent Liturgy 

Thursday 22
nd

 December 1pm – School Panto Company performing Aladdin 

Thursday 22
nd

 December – Last Day of School! 

The school yard will be opened for parking approx. 15 minutes before each mass/performance. 

 

 

Thank you for all your kind donations.  We 

delivered a brilliant 32 boxes! 

 

Donations of empty cereal boxes would 

 be appreciated. Thank you.

 

When doing your Christmas shopping please 

remember to access Amazon via the link on 

the school website.  The school receives cash 

every time you spend via the link so this is a 

great way to support us. Thanks  

We would really appreciate as many parents as 

possible leaving comments about our school on 

Parentview as this will help any Ofsted 

inspections.  The link can be found on the school 

website. Thanks 

 

As the winter is now upon us 

and the cold weather has 

arrived, please can everyone 

ensure that children are sent 

to school with coats everyday.  

Thank you 

 


